
Pupil of the Week 

 

Curriculum News 
 
This week the children got the opportunity to take part in an 
election and voted for their school council representatives 
from each class. 5 children, from classes 2 and 3 were chosen 
to represent pupil voice across the school. They will be 
meeting every Thursday to discuss some of the issues which 
affect them around school. 
 
A phonics and early reading session for parents of class 1 was 
carried out by Mrs Frenchman and Mrs Hewitt earlier in the 
week. We hope you found the session useful and thanks again 
for your continued support and attendance. 
 
Harvest Festival and Hope Centre 
Harvest festival takes place this year  at 9.05am on 
Wednesday 19

th
 October. Please come along and join your 

children as they share some Harvest readings and songs. 
 
In preparation for this, we would like pupils to bring in tins, 
packets or some fresh goods for the Hope centre in 
Northampton. The Hope Centre is a fantastic charity which 
provides services for the homeless. 
 
E-SAFETY 

 
Do you Know whether your child is safe online? 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk is a great website explaining 
some of the dangers and how to avoid them when being 
online. 
Have a look at some of the materials and please share with 
your children! 

Dates for the Diary: 

October 
Mondays: Celebration Assembly 
 
Tues 18

th
  Parents Evening 3.15 – 6pm/ Final 

swimming session. 
Weds 19

th
 Harvest Festival and Open Day 

Friday 21
st

 Term Ends 
Monday 31

st
 Teacher Training Day 

 
November 

Monday 1
st

  School opens and Roald Dahl Day (get 
your child to dress up as their favourite 
Roald Dahl character – read Roald Dahl 
stories to them in preparation!) 

 

Data collection Sheets 2016 

Please could you check whether you have returned your data 

collection sheets, vital for school, to ensure your information and 

contact details are all up to date and return them to the office as 

soon as possible.  

Uniform 

Please ensure pupils are dressed in full school uniform each day and 

have a full PE kit. Pupils should wear; black shoes, black 

trousers/skirt (shorts in summer), white shirt/ Spratton polo shirt 

and blue Spratton jumper. 
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Please remember to visit our school website regularly for useful information, including important upcoming 
events at… http://www.sprattonprimary.net Alternatively, follow us on facebook at: Spratton Primary School 

 

 

 

Newsletter No. 3 

7th October 2016 

Our value for October is Kindness. Ask your child 

about kindness pebbles. 

Well done to Jack Vellam (class 3), Billy Garley (class2) and 

Michael Steele (class 1). All three children have shown 

excellent learning behaviour over the last week and have 

produced work in literacy and maths of an excellent quality. 

Keep up the good work! 

If your child has had a recent success out of school please 

remind them to bring in their certificates and join us for 

celebration assembly every Monday! 
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